
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 08 March 2022 21:39:54

Dear Sir,
It would seem that if you were to put a row of trees on the site side of the road this would block the sight line of
Stonehenge,stop people gawping which is why the traffic slows, and cost a fraction of the money being
proposed.
Yours faithfully,
V. Bowden




